
From: Soura, Christian
To: John Supra <supra@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 10/2/2012 5:18:20 PM
Subject: Coffee

Hey,
 
                My schedule’s a little messed up with budget meetings now…any chance it could be 4:30 instead of 3 next 
Thursday?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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